
Features

Previous 5Get Next 5

National Library Week to be Observed April 9th - 15th

Dexter, Missouri - National Library Week will be observed
April 9th - 15th by Keller Public Library in Dexter. They are recognizing the Library
Board of Trustees and waiving fees for overdue material if returned during the week.

Library Board Trustees are President Chris Brannon, Vice President Debbie
Vanslyke, Treasurer Brett Miler, Secretary Teresa Overall, Dave Ellinghouse, Renee
Trout, Ashley Mayer, Connie Churchhill, and Kristi Banken, and City Council
Liaison Tim Aslin.

Keller Public Library joins libraries in schools, campuses, and communities
nationwide in celebrating the many ways libraries are transforming their communities
every day through the services and invaluable expertise they offer.

The role of the library has changed for librarians and library workers.  Libraries of all
types are evolving to meet the needs of the communities they serve.

Elected officials, small business owners, students and the public at large depend upon
libraries and the resources they offer to address the needs for their communities.

The library embraces the entire community , offering unlimited opportunities for
personal growth and lifelong learning," stated Library Director Pam Trammell.
"Libraries level the playing field for people of any age who are seeking the
information and access to technologies that will improve their quality of life."

Libraries also offer something unique to their communities - the expertise of
individual librarians.
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The Board of Trustees give freely of their time and expertise to provide the best
possible library service.

"They are tireless library advocates who establish policies and long-term goals,
oversee the general operation of the library and budget process and promote the
library in the community," commented Trammell.

"The waiving of overdue fees is a courtesy offered annually by the library to say thank
you for supporting our library," Trammell said.

For more information about the Keller Public Library call (573) 624-3764 or check
out their website at www.kellerpl.org or just stop in at 402 West Grant Street.

This article: National Library Week to be Observed April 9th - 15th  was first

published on https:/showmetimes.com .
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